
 

 

INFORMATION NEEDED TO SUPPORT A FACULTY PETITION 
 

The matrix below is intended as an indication of the types of information needed, but is not as a definitive list. Question marks indicate particular queries, where it is dependant upon the specific nature of the 

building/works as to whether something is needed. In these cases please check with the DAC Secretary prior to submitting your faculty papers. The aim is to receive sufficient information to enable the scope of works 

to be clear in each and every case. Officers, members of the DAC and the Chancellor all need to be able to understand what work is taking place, why, and how this will impact upon the building/churchyard. Each 

application needs to be able to be considered in isolation, without relying upon paperwork submitted for a previous application or at an informal stage as the Chancellor will not have back-dated information at her 

disposal when considering a new application. 


